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IN REPLY REFER TO:

L7617 (PWRO-P)

N7 2019
Memorandum
Toz Superintendent, Lassen Volcanic National Park
From: Regional Director, Pacific West

Subject: Environmental Compliance for Replacement of Wastewater
System

The Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for replacement of
the wastewater leachfield system at Drakesbad is approved.

To complete this particular conservation planning and
environmental impact analysis effort, at the time when the
decision is announced, the park should ensure a copy of the
FONSI is made available to all individuals and organizations
that received or commented on the supporting environmental
assessment.

Thank you for staff efforts to include a project update in the
June 2-8, 2019 Weekly Report.

Stan Austin

Attachment




